The pandemic continues to affect our finances, we haven’t received income from
day lettings, production of online church services has been an additional cost and it
hasn’t been possible to undertake essential repairs to our buildings.

In the six months ended on 28 February 2021, our overall income was £91,500 and
our outgoings were £69,300 resulting in a surplus of £22,200. With reduced income
and increased expenses we expect this surplus to be fully eroded by the end of the
year.

Our reserves stand at £86,700, which we believe is sufficient to enable us to
continue to support the Circuit and Diocese and undertake essential repairs when
this period of disruption ends.





